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                                                                          6:30 PM     

     Scheel’s Sporting Goods Training Room                   

 

Minutes 

Attendance: 

13 in attendance     

 

Presided by Marianne Denton, President   

1) BOD/Officer elections 

 President – Candidates – Marianne Denton – Unanimously re-elected  

 VP – Candidates – John Umek – Unanimously re-elected 

 Secretary – Candidates – Timothy Caldwell =- Unanimously re-elected 

 Treasure – Thank you Adam Heuer for you service! – New Candidantes – Matt Maples – 

Unanimously elected  

 1 year BOD position - Thank – Thank you Mike Caltigirone for your service! – New 

Candidate – Randal Stevens – Unanimously elected 

 3 year BOD position – Thank you Russ Meyer for your service! – New Candidate – Ron 

Reitz – Unanimously elected 

 2 year BOD positions (to replace Matt Maples position Thank you for your service Matt!)  

2) Presentations 

 Marianne – Legislative actions in Nevada related to conservation.  

o A few of the bill highlights 

 45-838-Revisions to feeding wildlife 

 AB128 – recognition of other states AIS stickers 

 SB120 – Converts the states Dept of Wildlife to Division of Wildlife 

 SB132 – Revises states period of hunting and fishing licenses (i.e. placing 

them on the calendar year) So you have one year from date of purchase. 

 SB184 – The Board of Wildlife must have a least on member who has a 

college degree in wildlife 

 SB213 – Revises some trapper regulations 

 SJR7 – Proposes the amend the Nevada constitution to preserve the right 

to hunt and fish. 

 Ed Lynger – from NDOW presented on Nevada boating laws and education. 
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Submitted: 

Timothy Caldwell 

Secretary, Sagebrush Chapter 

 


